AH Committee

From: Sean U'u <sean96761@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 2:46 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: ffordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

Makila Farms PROJECT (LAHAINA)) (AH-1(3))

Chair Tasha Kama — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms!

Dear Chair Kama,

My name is Sean U’u and | was born and raised on Oahu. In 2000 | moved to Maui hoping for a better life and more
opportunities. | have moved from house to house and | can tell you that it’s not fun trying to find a place and afford the
rent here on Maui especially in Lahaina. The reason why | am writing this letter is because | am supporting the Makila
Farms Project. | live with my girlfriends family and been on Maui for 18 years. I've been working in the construction
industry for 2 % years. | hope Makila Farms Work Force Project passes . If this passes local families and | have the chance
to own a home. We will be able to afford a two bedroom home and be able to grow our own fruits, vegetable, and have
our farm animals on the land. Please let this project pass so local families and the struggling families no longer have to
struggling paying for rent.

| do not want the West Maui Community Planning Action Committee (CPAC) to delay this or
any other project that has any affordable housing in West Maui. We are in housing crisis
mode

Thank you,

Sean U'u



